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Visit from McCallum School of Business at Bentley University 

                                                                 

Anya Gelernt-Dunkle, Graduate Admissions Officer for the McCallum School of Business 

at Bentley University, visited our department on Thursday, September 9 to inform our 

students about the Discover Bentley event and the exciting graduate programs offered 

at the McCallum School of Business. The Discover Bentley event is designed to help fund 

and recruit underrepresented demographics in the 

fields of business and finance. 

Ms. Gelernt-Dunkle, pictured right, has been visiting 

our department annually since September, 2019. 

Since then, nearly a dozen Lincoln students have 

participated in the Discover Bentley event, with 

several alumni now enrolled in graduate programs 

at the McCallum School of Business. Ms. Gelernt-

Dunkle’s visit was limited to virtual form last year 

due to Covid, so we were happy to welcome her 

back in person this year. 

Admissions Officers like Ms. Gelernt-Dunkle provide important guidance for our students, 

many of whom have no friends or family with prior experience dealing with graduate 

programs and their application processes. We thank Ms. Gelernt-Dunkle for continuing 

to bring these opportunities to our students. Our department is proud of our recent 

alumni who are finding success in these programs, and we look forward to maintaining 

strong ties with the McCallum School of Business in the future. 

    


